ADDENDUM NO. 2

Food Service Operation
RFP No. K24-2-14-1

KEAN UNIVERSITY
1000 MORRIS AVENUE
UNION, NEW JERSEY 07083

DATE OF ADDENDUM: February 19, 2025

The attention of all Bidders is called to the following Addendum from Kean University (the
“University”). This Addendum forms part of the Request for Proposal (“RFP”) and modifies
the original RFP specifications and documents dated January 7, 2025.

Pursuant to Section 3.18.5 of the RFP, Kean University has decided to withdraw this RFP.
Upon further review of the specifications and after careful consideration, the University
has determined that clarifications are needed in order to align the specifications to the
University’s operational needs and expectations. Given the time constraints we are under
to issue a new contract before the start of the upcoming academic year, it is in the best
interest of the University to cancel this procurement at this time and to potentially reissue
a revised RFP at a later date. All vendors will receive notification if and when another
RFP for Food Service Operation is issued.

Kean University thanks you for your interest in this RFP and apologizes for any
inconvenience that this has caused.



